
23 March 1971 

Mr Richard Bernabei 
Dept of Classics 
Queen's University 
Kingston, Ontario 

Dear Dick, 

Another joker (a la Hoch) heard from, as you will see in the 
enclosed correspondence I have just received from John P. Conlon. 
I will welcome any comments you may have on his discussion of the 
Mannlicher-Carcano, Whatever he may have thought in 1964 about 
the "humanitarian rifle", he seems to have developed a Warren 
Commission mentality in the interim, and incurably so, I suspect. 

Please return the Conlon letter and essay in due course. 
Also, I would be glad if you would return my article on Charles 
Givens, at your convenience. 

I assume you have read or are reading Harold's book on 
the James Earl Ray affair. I am filled with admiration for 
his phenomenal research and impertant findings. 

Best regards, 

Hastily ’ 

Sylvia Meagher 
302 Weat 12 St 
Nyc 1001,


